
LAKE OF THE WOODS SCHOOL DISTRICT 
COUNTY OF LAKE OF THE WOODS 

STATE OF MINNESOTA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the School Board of the Lake of the Woods School District  
(the "Board") will hold a public hearing at a meeting of the Board beginning at approximately                
7:00 p.m., on Monday, October 26, 2020, to be held at the School Administrative offices located                
at 236 15th Ave SW ​in Baudette, Minnesota, concerning a proposal that the School District abate                
all or a portion of property taxes levied by the School District on the property in the City of                   
Baudette with the following property identification number: 

60-5007-080 

The total amount of the taxes proposed to be abated by the District on the Property is                 
estimated not to exceed $28,440 over 5 years. The School Board will consider the property tax                
abatement in connection with assisting with financing a portion of the renovations and other              
improvements to the property located at the above address. 

All interested persons may appear and be heard at the public hearing either orally or in                
writing or may file written comments with the Clerk of the School Board before the hearing. 

PLEASE NOTE, due to COVID-19, the public hearing may be conducted via telephone             
or other electronic means as allowed under Minnesota Statutes, Section 13D.021. Please refer to              
the District’s website at ​https://lakeofthewoodsschool.org/ ​or call 218-634-2510 to learn how to            
attend the public hearing via telephone or electronically.  

 
Adopted this 28th day of September, 2020 by the Lake of the Woods School Board of Education. 
 
 
BY: ____________________________________ 

Corryn Trask, Chair 
 
ATTEST: ________________________________ 

Lynnette Ellis, Clerk 
 
DATE:  September 28, 2020 

https://lakeofthewoodsschool.org/

